ShangriLa’s
Rasa Sentosa Resort & Spa

SINGAPORE

10 Sept. 2020

Director — Asset Management

Barghest Building Performance Pte Ltd
108,Pasir Panjang Road,#04-02 Golden Agri
Plaza Singapore 118535

Letter of Appreciation to BBP’s Project Team

| am writing this letter to inform you of our appreciation for the support and execution that
BBP has provided to Shangri La Rasa Sentosa in its energy savings, and building optimization
efforts, and the fact that BBP has saved a significant amount of operating costs for its project
at Shangri la.

We have saved 2,144,971kWh over 3 years (Aug 2017 to Jul 2020) on our BBP energy
optimization project and are happy with the result thus far. Our Green Initiatives have also
been augmented and we have reduced CO; Emissions by 24.7 percent.

The technical competence, professionalism and enthusiasm from the project team is highly
commendable during the installation project of Rasa Sentosa Chiller Optimization works and
our experience has been very good working with BBP.

Please continue to keep up your good work and looking forward to work closely with BBP in
order to achieve more energy saving.

Thank you.

Yours sincerely,

Director Of Engineering
Shangri-la’s Rasa Sentosa Resort and Spa Singapore





